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Community Development Seeking Housing Grant Applications 

 
FAYETTEVILLE, NC – Cumberland County Community Development, on behalf of the Continuum of Care 
on Homelessness of Cumberland County, is soliciting grant applications from eligible agencies that provide 
permanent supportive housing to chronically homeless individuals. The amount of funding available for this 
activity is $46,009. The deadline to submit the project application is Dec. 11.  
 
Eligible project applicants are nonprofit organizations, state and local governments and public housing 
agencies.  
 
For a complete list of requirements or to obtain a grant application, please contact Delores Taylor of 
Community Development at (910) 323-6112 or email your inquiry to dtaylor@co.cumberland.nc.us. Funding is 
provided by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development. 
 
For more information about Community Development, go online at 
http://www.co.cumberland.nc.us/community_dev.aspx or visit the CCCD office at 707 Executive Place. 
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